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On  June  8th 30  cubs  went  to  the  Bidston  recycling  facility.   We  were  
shown round in two groups and played recycling bingo.  We will all receive 
a goody bag as a souvenir of our visit. 
 
 The District Cub Camp was held on the weekend of 12th to 14th June at 
Hadlow fields. We attended with 32 Cubs and also 9 Scouts. We had a 
great weekend and finally we won the District Tug-of-War competition. 
More details and photos will appear in the Activities section. 
 
We were all tired after the camp weekend so for the following Monday 
meeting, we had a games night. 
 
The meetings for the rest of the month were focussed on the Outdoor 
Challenge badge. 
 
 

Activities in July – not to be missed 
 

Note that the planned activities highlighted below will have 
to be revised due to the unavailability of West Kirby Marine 
Lake 

 
 
 

 

Canoeing 
Monday 6th July 

Crab-baiting  
Monday 16th July 


